
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

The 9:00 a.m. THURSDAY, September 3, 2020, Executive Committee 
meeting has been cancelled.   
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of this Committee will be held at 
9:00 a.m. on Monday, October 5, 2020, at the Orange County 
Transportation Authority Headquarters, 550 South Main Street,            
Board Room - Conference Room 07, Orange, California. 
 
For more information, please contact Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the 
Board, at (714) 560-5676. 

 
 
 

 


